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FIBER OPTICS PROJECT  

Dear Residents, 

As per Department of Public Work & Highways Department Order No. 30 Series 
of 2021, construction involving housing, communication, water utilities, 
manufacturing, and BPO’s are allowed to work during ECQ. 
 
In this regard, please be advised that contractors of FiberHome, PLDT, Globe, 
and SkyCable will continue to work during ECQ to do the finishing touches to our 
Fiber Optic Project. 
 
We have deployed ten (10) security guards to oversee these workers and ensure 
that all COVID-19 safety protocols are being followed. 
 
Should you have any question, please call DVA office at 8 8432262. 
 
Thank you and we hope for your continued cooperation.  
 
 
 
 
Rosalina M. Halili 
Office Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


